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     Respect for All. Learners for Life                28th  January 2022 

Our school value for this half term: 
‘Perseverance’ 

 
‘Perseverance, the secret of all triumphs’ 

 

Chinese New Year  
 

To celebrate Chinese New Year – ‘Year of the 
Tiger,’ we are having a special Chinese themed  
lunch on Tuesday 1st  February. There will also 
be a performance from the fabulous Chinese 
Lion Dancers. The children will be learning 
about Chinese culture and how the Chinese New 
Year is celebrated.  
  

 
 Chicken Curry 
Vegetable Curry 

Vegetable Spring Rolls 
Boiled Rice 

Prawn Crackers 
Ice Cream 

 
  
 
 

Clubs 
 

On Monday 31st January we are starting 
extra curricular clubs for children in Y2. 
There will be 4 clubs delivered by teachers 
and 1 club (multiskills) with YSports 
Company. The teacher clubs will be free of 
charge but there will be a small charge of 
£1.00 per session for the sports club. 
Please pay in full at session 1 for this club 
(£8.00). Please note these clubs will only 
run for this term for Y2 and in the summer 
term we will offer clubs to children in Y1. 
There will be a total of 8 sessions and the 
times are 3.00pm – 3.45pm. If your child 
would like to take part and you haven’t 
already returned the reply slip then please 
do so by Monday as places are limited. 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Upcoming Events 
 

Mon   31 Jan    Reception Toast Morning 
Mon   31 Jan    Extra Curricular Clubs 3.00-3.45 
Tue     1  Feb    Chinese New Year 
Tue     1  Feb    Y2 Swimming 
Tue     1  Feb    Matball Competition 
Thu     5 Feb     Author Visit 
Fri      4  Feb    2H  Biscuit Day 
Thu   10  Feb    Y2 Beatles Trip 

 

Green Lane, Liverpool, L13 7DT 
0151 228 4069 

Support@listerdrive-inf.liverpool.sch.uk 
hƩps://www.listerinfants.org.uk 
@ListerInfants  (Main TwiƩer Account)  

ATTENDANCE 
 
Bluebells  (Miss McGowan)        90% 
Daffodils (Mrs. Mullock)    95%     
Poppies (Miss Kervin)    86% 
Tulips  (Mrs. Davin)     71% 
Snowdrops (Miss Haynes)     85% 
Sunflowers (Mrs. White)    89% 
 
Well done to Daffodils for great 
attendance this week! 

Overall Attendance 

           86% 
 

Matball 
 
Good luck to our team who will be taking part in a 
LSSP Matball Competition at North Liverpool 
Academy on Tuesday 1st February. 
 

National Storytelling Week 
 

Next week is National Storytelling Week. We 
are excited for our author visit on Thursday 
3rd February from Ali Harwood who is a local 
Liverpool writer. Each class will have a writing 
workshop with Ali and be completing activities. 
Ali will also be performing on the Writer's Bus 
at the Palm House on Sunday 30th January 
11am-3pm. This is a lovely free event for 
families to attend.  
 
 

 
 

 

 

Learning Mentor 
 

Our Learning Mentor, Miss Clarke is 
available to talk privately about any 
concerns. Please call the school office on: 
0151 228 4069   

 


